
 

To 

 

President 

National Sports Federation 

 

 

Sir/Madam 

 
Cancellation of JDJT 2019 

 

This Ministry regrets to inform that the Jeux des Jeunes Talents 2019 which were scheduled for 

November this year have been cancelled due to the upcoming General Elections. 

 

Please accept our apologies with regards to this unfortunate matter. We regret any inconvenience this 

may cause to all those who were preparing for this event. We have tried our best to inform everyone as 

soon as possible. 

 

We appreciate your understanding. 

 

In case you need any additional information please contact the undersigned by phone at 206 1777/ 

57892343 or by email at rboodnah@govmu.org  

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
 

Mr Ranjeev Boodnah 

For Permanent Secretary 

MYS 50/30/F/2019 

16 October 2019 
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